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SEPTEMBER 2020 

Chan Building demolition 

Hard demolition to commence 

 

Dear stakeholder,  

 

‘Hard’ demolition of the Chan Building at the Civic and State Square Precinct will be commencing on 

Thursday 10 September 2020 and will include the use of heavy machinery to demolish the structure.  

 

Works will occur from 8:00am to 4:30pm, Monday to Saturday, with Sunday works from 9:00am to 

3:00pm. 

 

Noise, dust and vibrations are expected and will be managed throughout this phase of the project.  

 

Heavy vehicles will be entering and exiting the worksite from the Mitchell Street extension carpark and 

road users are advised to use an alternative route where possible. Traffic management will be in place 

during this phase of construction. Refer to the diagram attached. 

 

The demolition of the Chan Building is part of the Civic and State Square Masterplan to create public, open 

space for the enjoyment of Territorians and visitors. 

 

We thank you for your patience during the demolition phase of this redevelopment project.  

 

For more information, contact Lyle Hebb, Project Director on 8946 5218 or email lyle.hebb@nt.gov.au. 
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